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May 29, 2008 

 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th floor - 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto  ON   M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli 

Regulated Price Plan 
Consultation on Time-of-Use (“TOU”) Pricing Framework 
Board File No.: EB-2007-0672 
Our File No.: 339583-000003 

We are writing this letter on behalf of our client, Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters 
(“CME”), as a follow-up to comments contained in our letter of May 23, 2008. 

CME has asked us to emphasize that nothing in our letter of May 23, 2008, should be 
interpreted as a desire by CME to perpetuate any subsidy that is inherent in existing 
electricity General Service rates.  CME agrees with and supports the principle that 
everyone should pay their fair share of the real costs of power. 

CME is interested in achieving a Time-of-Use (“TOU”) Pricing Framework which will 
be reasonably responsive to the circumstances and needs of Ontario manufacturers served 
under the auspices of General Service rates. 

As stated in our earlier letter, CME believes that further information pertaining to the 
impacts on small manufacturers of TOU Pricing structure alternatives for General Service 
rates and further collaboration with Consultative participants is required before CME can 
provide considered responses to the questions posed in the Board Staff Discussion Paper. 

We invite Board Staff or any other Consultative participants to contact us if the views 
expressed in our May 23, 2008 letter and in this letter require further elaboration. 
 
Yours very truly 

 
Peter C.P. Thompson, Q.C. 
PCT\slc 
c. Consultative Participants 

Paul Clipsham (CME) 
Mike Humphries (Zochem) 

 Vince DeRose & Nadia Effendi (Borden Ladner Gervais) 
OTT01\3466474\1 

Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
Lawyers • Patent & Trade-mark Agents 

World Exchange Plaza 
100 Queen Street, Suite 1100 

Ottawa  ON  K1P 1J9 
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